
         July 20, 2010 
Environmental Health Department 
ATTN TO: Barbara J. Jakub 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Suite # 250 
Alameda, CA 94502 
 
RE: Information Request for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003046 and GeoTracker Global ID 
TO600100833 
 
Dear Mrs. Jakub, 
 
I, Gerardo Chavez, owner of property 1000 90th Ave. Oakland, Ca 94603, received a 
letter from the Alameda County Health Care Services Agency requesting information for 
fuel leak case no. RO0003046 and GeoTracker Global ID TO600100833. I bought this 
property in the year 2003 and I didn’t receive any papers about the property having an 
underground storage tank and being removed in 1990 as the letter says.  I tried looking 
for the previous owner Mr. Clifton Inaba but I couldn’t locate him. If you have any 
further questions, please feel free to call me. Thank you. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
Gerardo Chavez 
(510) 213-4514-Cell 


